ROCK STAAR
CAMP

SPRING 2018

h

DEAR PARENTS OF ENGLISH | STUDENTS,

The EOC is rapidly approaching, and the ELA team would like to extend some additional help to
those preparing to take the English | exam on April 10th. We are hosting a Rock STAAR camp after
school on April 3rd, 4th, and 5th from 3:40-4:30pm. Students will meet in Mrs. Baker's room (9116)
and then disperse from there. We will provide a variety of test preparation, ranging from writing
help to test taking strategies. For more information and additional resources, please visit our site at

https://fm9rockstaars.weebly.com. PLEASE ENCOURAGE YOUR STUDENT TO ATTEND ALL THREE
SESSIONS!

We hope to see you there!

Sincerely,

FM9 English Department
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